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September 19, 2017 
 
PME 
8402- 116 St 
Fort Saskatchewan, Alberta 
 
 
Attention: Residents and Business owners of Grandview and Poplar Bay  

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 
 

PME Inc. has been contracted by the Villages to install their 
wastewater collection system throughout Grandview and Poplar Bay. 
 
During the construction parking will be limited, however, every effort 
to accommodate the residents and business owners will be 
considered. 
 
This work is scheduled to start on the week of Sep 20, 2017 and should 
be completed by November 15, 2017 weather permitting. 
 
Hours of work will be Monday to Saturday from 7am-9pm and Sunday 
9am-6pm 
 
We will strive to complete this upgrade with the least amount of 
inconvenience to you, if you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact MPE representative Brendan Fitzgerald (780)984-7462 
 
For immediate construction concerns or issues, contact our Project 
Coordinator Justin Garrett (780)886-7202 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter, 
 
Sincerely, 
 
PME Inc. 
 

 
 


